
 

          Date: 12-09-2024 

For favor of Publication: 

All India Road Transport Workers’ Federation welcome the decision of the Central 
Cabinet to Procure 14,028 E Buses. AIRTWF demands the Government of India to 
authorize the STUs only to Procure, maintain and operate the E Buses. The 
subsidy shall be extended to the STUs and the viability gap fund shall be given to 
the STUs. AIRTWF has written a letter to the Honorable Finance Minister, 
Government of India in this regard.  

The representation is enclosed herewith for your information please. 

           
          (R. LAKSHMAIAH) 
                                                                                            General Secretary 


